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Online Safety: Parent Workshop 

Thursday, March 9th, 2:45pm 

Primrose Hill School 

 
Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to invite you to the Parent workshop on Online Safety, to be held at the school on 

Thursday, March 9th at Primrose Hill School. The purpose of the workshop will be to inform you 

of how to help your child to have fun and keep safe when they are online, to raise awareness of 

cyberbullying, and to make you aware of the potential risks. The seminar will be run by Mary 

Rebelo, who will be familiar to your children as a teacher at Camden CLC and is an Online Safety 

Ambassador for CEOP (Child Exploitation and Online Protection Agency) and part of the 

safeguarding board for the London Borough of Camden. She runs regular workshops across 

Camden and further afield for pupils, parents and teachers. 

   

This workshop offers advice on how you and your family can safely get the best out of the Internet 

and mobile phones. You will have the chance to find out some of the things that your children 

might be accessing and contributing to online and be shown some practical ideas and website 

resources to help you to keep your family safe. The talk will not be “techy” and there will be an 
opportunity for you to ask any questions, either at the meeting or afterwards. 

 

I would encourage as many parents as possible to attend the seminar as I know it will contain a lot 

of invaluable information on this important area. We are very keen for the message on Online 

Safety, from home and at school, to be as consistent as possible for all pupils.   

 

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you at the workshop! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Paul Beeton 

Leader of Learning in Computing 
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